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RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive and file the application of Michael David Ellis, Ian Taylor Moston and 
Blake Allen Smith, dba Riley's on 2nd, for a person-to- erson transfer of an 
alcoholic beverage control license, at 5331 -33 East 2"'Street, with existing 
conditions. (District 3) 

DISCUSSION 

It is City Council policy to review applications for Alcoholic Beverage Control licenses. 
This Person-to-Person Transfer application is placed on the Consent Calendar for your 
information only; conditions that were placed on the original license continue to be 
enforceable. Additional information and a map are attached. 

TI M I N G CONS I DE RAT IONS " 

The Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control will finalize this transfer on March 24, 
2006. Accordingly, City Council action is required at the March 21, 2006 City Council 
meeting. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

D 

None. 

SUGGESTED ACTION: 

Approve recommendation. 

Respp2ffully submitted, 

ANYTH O N Y ~ A T T S  
CHIEF OF POLICE 

AWB:JAja 
attachments 
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